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Pike Creek Bible Church - Newark
   
Discovering Pike Creek Bible Church: A Welcoming Community in
Newark, Delaware

  Pike Creek Bible Church (PCBC) stands out not only for its strong biblical
teachings but also for its commitment to accessibility. Located in Newark,
Delaware, this church offers a warm and inviting environment for all members of
the community.  

Accessibility Features

  One of the key features of PCBC is its **wheelchair-accessible car park**. This
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ensures that individuals with mobility challenges can easily access the church
premises without any barriers. The **wheelchair-accessible entrance** further
enhances the experience, allowing everyone to participate in worship and
community activities comfortably.  

Community Testimonials

  Visitors and members of Pike Creek Bible Church often share heartfelt
experiences that reflect the church’s welcoming spirit. One attendee reminisced
about their time at PCBC from 1993 to 2011, recalling how being dedicated and
baptized here shaped their faith journey. After years away for education and
service, they returned to find a community filled with love and dedication. They
emphasized Pastor Paul’s commitment to **Christ-mirrored worship**, noting his
ability to convey scripture through music and sermons effectively.  Another
member highlighted the pivotal role of church elders, such as Doug, who leads
lessons grounded in Christian education and John, who offers prayer before the
Word of God is shared. Such leadership fosters a nurturing environment for
spiritual growth.  

A Vibrant Church Life

  PCBC is not just a place for Sunday worship; it offers a rich tapestry of
ministries, including nursery programs, children’s ministries, and an Awana
program. Families appreciate the variety of small group ministries available,
creating opportunities for fellowship and personal growth.  Parents express
gratitude for their children attending the **Monday-through-Friday Preschool** at
PCBC, underscoring the church's commitment to nurturing the next generation.
Comments about the friendly staff and the joyous atmosphere make it clear that
PCBC is more than just a church; it’s a loving community.  

Conclusion: Join the Pike Creek Bible Church Family

  Whether you are exploring your faith or looking for a supportive community,
Pike Creek Bible Church welcomes you. With its focus on **accessibility**,
biblical teaching, and a loving atmosphere, you will feel right at home among
friends. Don’t miss the chance to be part of this incredible church family—join
them one Sunday at 10:30 AM for a truly enriching experience!    
You can visit us at the address:

  
 199 Polly Drummond Hill Rd, 19711  Newark, Delaware - United States  (US) 
 
     
 
The contact line of the respective Church  is +1302-731-7770
 
And if you want to send a WhatsApp, you can do so at+1302-731-7770
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Our opening hours are:

    Day Hours    Monday Closed   Tuesday Closed   Wednesday Closed   Thursday Closed   Friday Closed   Saturday Closed   Sunday 10:30?AM–12?PM        The website is Pike Creek Bible Church       If you need to modify any element that you think is not correct about this
portal, we ask forward a message so we can we will fix it at the earliest
convenience. With anticipation thank you very much. 
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